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WORLD TOMMORROW

PORNOGRAPHY FOR SALE - FANTASY FOR SALE - DECEMBER 2

Passion for a price. Seduction for sale. Are such fantasies just harmless
entertainment? Mr. Ronald Kelly talks to counsellors and researchers about the
effects of this $10 billion industry on society today and examines what the
Bible teaches about intimacy, sexuality and human behavior.

DESTINY IV THE STARS - DECEMEBER &

Leo. Aquarius. Scorpio. Is your future inexorably determined by the
position of heavenly bodies? Mr. Richard Ames talks to astrologers and
astronomers about the scientific accuracy of astrology. He provides the biblical
perspective on what should be the true source of guidance in people’s lives.

The airing times are as follows:

Day Time Station Channel

Saturday 6:00 a.m. WPIX 11

Saturday 7:00 am. WWOR 9

Sunday 6:00 a.m. WTBS Cable

Sunday 6:00 a.m. WNYW S

Sunday 7:30 a.m. WNBC 4

Sunday 8:00 a.m. LIFETIME Cable

Sunday 8:30 a.m. WXTF 29

Monday  12:30 a.m. WTBS Cable

Wednesday 6:30 a.m. USA Cable
Thursday 6:00 am. USA Cable
BIBLE STUDY

The next Trenton Bible Study will be Wednesday, December 5 at
7:30 p.m. at the Meadow View School, Bordentown, NJ.

Brick Bible Studies are Wednesday, December 12, at the homes of
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Mariano, Forked River, NJ and Mr. and Mrs. Mark
VanSise, Middletown, NJ. These Bible studies will begin at 7:30 p.m.
Please sign up today as to which location you plan on attending.



BRICK and TRENTON ANNOUNCEMENTS
UPDATE:

WELCOME

We would like to extend a warm welcome to Naomi Crawford from the
Philadelphia Church area. Naomi is staying with Mrs. Rivers. Welcome to
Trenton.

aoprs

When listing the accomplishments of our local teens at the Y.0.U. District
weekend, we inadvertently failed to mention LaRisha Watson for being chosen
for the Girls Invitational Volleyball. Congratulations! We’re sorry for the
oversight.

MARRIAGE REPORT CARDS ARE IV

At the marriage seminar some 60-70 couples were asked to anonymously
rate their marriages. The scale of 1 to 10 was used with 10 being the highest
possible score. The results were 3 men rated their marriages as 10 and 3
women rated their marriages as 10. The overall average that men gave their
marriages was 6.8, The women overall rated their marriages at 6.7.

ORDINATIONS

This past Sabbath brought a flurry of excitement as 3 men were ordained.
Mr. Robert Medeiros and Mr. Joe McCarty were ordained as Deacons. Mr. Al
Yanlieu, Jr. was ordained into the ministry as a Local Church Elder. How
fitting that this should happen on Thanksgiving weekend as we are thankful
for their years of dedicated service.

UPCOMIING:

WILLINGBORO HIGH SCHOOL - TONIGH TS SCHEDULE OF ACTIVITIES
7:00 - 8:00 p.m. Court 1 Boys’ B Team
7:00 - 8:00 p.m. Court 2 Y.E.S. Teams
8:00 - 9:00 p.m. Court 1 Boys’ A Team
8:00 - 9:00 p.m. Court 2 Girls’ Team
9:00 - 10:00 p.m. Court 1 Boys' A Team & Mens' Team
9:00 - 10:00 p.m. Court 2 Boys’ B Team and Girls

Y.E.S.and Y.0.U. Cheerleaders can use the rooms on each side of the gym.
Practice will begin at 7:00pm.

REGIONAL SHOWCASE & INVITATIONAL VOLLEYBALL

Sabbath Service, December 8, will be held at 2:00 p.m. at
Westminster High School on Rt. 32, a few miles south of Westminster, MD.
The Art, Photography and Talent Showcase will be at the same location at
7:00 p.m.



The volleyball games will be Sunday, December 9, at 10:00 a.m.
at Western Maryland College.

BASKETBALL PLAY DATE

Basketball season is following closely on the heels of the conclusion of
Volleyball. Philadelphia is hosting a basketball play date on Sunday,
December 16. More details will follow.

ATTENTION SINGLES

The Annual Big Apple Singles Dinner Dance and Singles Seminar is
upon us. We have as the guest speaker this year Mr. John Halford from
Pasadena, California.

Our dance will once again have two bands for your continuous dancing
enjoyment plus a delicious Hot and Cold hors d'ouevre hour followed by a
prime rib dinner.

The Big Apple Weekend will be held on December 22nd and 23rd.

LIBRARY FUND RAISER

Wanted - books, books and more books! After Sabbath, January 12,
1991, a book fair will be held at the Tom's River Intermediate East
School.

This will be an effort to raise funds so that additional books can be
purchased for your use in our Church library.

If you can donate any books, novels, textbooks, religious books, etc. -
please turn them in to Mr. Willie Stevens in Brick or Mrs. Joan Cole in Trenton
as soon as possible, preferably before December 22, 19%90. Your support will
be greatly appreciated.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:
FRUIT ORDERS

The next fruit order date is Sunday, December 9 with a delivery date
of December 15-16. It really helps when ordering fruit to not wait until the last
moment to order. If you know the orders ahead of time it would help
immensely to call them in early to save the last minute crunch. In Trenton
please notify Mr. Al Cole at (609) 723-3422 and in Brick Mr. John Rupp at
(201) 899-7279. '

REFRESHMENTS

We appreciate those who have been so diligent in bringing in refreshments
for all to share. We welcome any donations of finger foods, fruits, vegetable
trays, cheese and cracker trays, and cookies. We request that you pre-arrange
the food on trays to minimize the work involved. The crews have at times been
overwhelmed. Let’s strive to keep the kitchen work to a minimum on the
Sabbath. Thanks for your loving concern and cooperation. ‘



FEAST SLIDE SHOW

If you would like your slides shown in the slide show please plan to
submit them before December 29, 1990. Envelopes and instruction sheets
will be made available the same as last year. The Slide Show will be held on
January 12, 1991 after combined Brick and Trenton Services at the Toms
River Intermediate East School.

Tentative schedule is as follows:

2- 4:00 p.m. Services

5- 6:30 p.m. Dinner

7- 8:00 p.m. Slide Show

8-10:00 p.m. Basketball in the gym

8-10:00 p.m. Table games in the cafeteria
SLIDES DEVELOPED

Each picture or postcard you would like to have developed into a slide for
feast slide show will cost $1.00. If you have any questions please see or
contact:

Mr. Bill Hier, Jr.

1597 Philadelphia Avenue
Thorofare, NJ 08086
(609)384-6642

TRENTON ANNOUNCEMENTS

Y ES CHOIR

Today, after Services the Y.E.S. choir will practice onstage at 2:15 p.m.
Parents, please be mindful that your children are prompt. Thanks for your
cooperation.

YO.U. 1997 CALENDAR SALE

Our Y.0.U. is having a fundraiser. They'll be selling a 2-year
calendar. These will be available at basketball practices and Bible Study. If
you have any questions see any Y.0.U. member regarding this $2.00 calendar.

IN-HOME BIBLE STUDIES

In-Home Bible Studies will begin in Trenton on the third Wednesday of
each month beginning in December. The first one will be held on Wednesday,
December 19 at the homes of:

Mr. & Mrs, Tom Callin, Fairless Hills, PA and
Mr. & Mrs. John Isola, Pennsauken, NJ.

Please sign the sign-up sheet to indicate which one will be attending.
Maps will be made available.



